
Becky Sovde

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Becky Sovde Irsovde@co.aitkin.mn.us]
Friday, July 07,2017 1:31 PM
'pcmorel@comcast. net'
permit application

Landowners --

Our inspector was out to your site to review the information for the proposed accessory structure (12 x 28). As he

measured, the current staking ís only 20 feet from the road right-of-way, instead of the required 30 feet.

We can't issue the permit unless the structure can meet all setbacks. Some options would be to move it back an

additional 10 feet, possibly reduce the structure size, possibly re-align it so that it meets setbacks.

Please let us know what might work for you. You can call or email.

Thank you.

Becky Sovde

Wetland Specia list/Compliance Officer
Aitkin County Planning & Zoning
2L8-927-7342
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